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Looks good to me. Thanks.

On Fri, Aug 28, 2020, 11:58 AM Eve Diamond <msevening@gmail.com> wrote:

Honorable Board of Supervisors:

This is to state our support of the Williamson Act Contract Applications: WAC20-001; -002; -003. The
applicants are our neighbors and have exhibited good stewardship of the land in the nearly 20 years we have lived
here.

We hope you will approve the new and amended Williamson Act contracts as requested by applicants Gates,
Personeni, Miller and Mora.

Respectfully,

Eve Diamond and Tom Sheehy
13032 Hoot Owl Road, Nevada City
Colleen Vaughan

13048 Hoot Owl Road, Nevada City
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